
                   


NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS


As of January 1, 2016


The Board of Directors set down a clear policy on water usage. 

The purpose of the Kyburz Mutual Water Company is to provide domestic-
household water to its shareholders. 

It was not structured to provide water for irrigation or extensive outside use. 
Further, our available water supply, and the treatment capacity of the water plant, is 
adequate for domestic-household use only. 

Water is not available for irrigation and extensive outside use.  


Thus, the Board adopted the following rules:


1.	 Water is to be used for domestic and household use only - including the 
commercial users.


2.	 Water MAY NOT be used for irrigation, landscaping, lawns, large areas of trees, 
or orchards.


3.	 Water MAY NOT be used to wash streets, driveways, or to fill swimming pools.


4.	 A violation of these rules will result in the restriction or discontinuance of water 
service to the property supplying the water used in violation of these rules;


5.	 Effective immediately the Watermaster will strictly enforce these rules.


    Please follow the above rules at all times. If you have any questions you may contact: 


Jim Thompson: (916) 920-8925   or    Jim Slaight (530) 293-3310


                                                           

	 	 	 	 	         By Order of the Board of Directors

                                                            Kyburz Mutual Water Company
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